
PARKSIDE PARKING GUIDELINES 

As we begin another school year, it is important to address the parking situation around 
Parkside and the Presbyterian Church. We want to ensure the safety of our families. We 
also want to preserve the quiet atmosphere of this beautiful neighborhood and maintain 
our good relationships with our neighbors. To that end, we offer these guidelines: 

Each morning, the staff sets up orange cones near the entrance on the south side of 
Fernwood Avenue. Do not park where the cones have been placed nor in either of the 
church driveways - X.  

Parking is available on Norwood Avenue, north and south of Fernwood,   
  on both sides of Fernwood west of Norwood and 
    on the north side of Fernwood east of Norwood - O. 

 

 
 
 
There are “NO PARKING HERE TO CORNER” signs on both Norwood and 
Fernwood near our entrance. State and local statutes require that there be at least 
25 FEET between a crosswalk and the front of a parked vehicle, and also that there 
be at least 50 FEET between a STOP sign and the front of a parked vehicle. The 
police do periodically check and ticket cars that are parked to close to the corners. 

Please! Never leave a child unattended in your car when you are dropping off or 
picking up someone from Parkside. Even though it may be for just a few minutes, 

it is illegal and extremely unsafe! 


